



The London and District Men's Dart League



EXECUTIVE MEETING

November 10, 2021

Attendance:

Member's Name	P/A	Member's Name	P/A
(President) Richard Duke	P	(Vice President) Val Wilson	P
(Treasurer) Dave DeGroot	P	(Scorekeeper-web) Andrew Ferguson	P
(Director) Dave DesChamp	P	(Director) Ed Lewanick	P
(Director) Ken Vowles Jr.	P	(Director) Dan Riley	P
(Secretary) Ben Garner	P		

Chair: Richard

Called to Order: 19:31

Past Minutes: The minutes from the October 13th meeting were emailed to the Board for their reading by the Secretary on November 3rd. The Secretary motions to accept the minutes, seconded by Director Ed, carried.

Financial Report: The Treasurer reports that the current balance in the account is \$23,547.17. The Treasurer motions to accept the financial report, seconded by the Director Dave, carried.

Reports of Officers: The Vice-President reports that he received a venue complaint from Rob A. Regarding issues with lighting and reports that he has spoken with Rob M. And advised that the venues will need to correct the issues. This will be followed up and reported on at the next meeting.

The Treasurer reports that he's received some emails regarding taxes from Ionos and is addressing these.

Director Dave has nothing to report.

Director Ken reports that venue inspection sheets have been handed into the Secretary.

Director Dan has nothing to report.

Director Ed reports that venue inspection sheets have been handed into the Secretary.

The Secretary reports that he has \$310 in player additions/replacements and hands the money and log sheet over to the Treasurer.

The Scorekeeper reports that he was contacted by a player regarding wanting to know how long they've been in the league and will follow up with this request.

The President has nothing to report.



The London and District Men's Dart League



EXECUTIVE MEETING

November 10, 2021

Old Business: The Treasurer starts a discussion regarding obtaining a league credit card. It is decided this will be tabled until the next meeting.

New Business: The President starts a discussion regarding the complaint filed by Matt H. involving Al M. After a lengthy discussion it is reported by the Vice-President that this issue has been addressed and all parties have been talked to.

The Vice-President starts a discussion regarding the incident at the Corp involving the two teammates that started fighting amongst themselves. It is concluded that as both players were removed by the captain from those teams that this issue is also resolved.

Motion to Adjourn: Made by Director Ed, seconded by Director Dan.
Next meeting is December 1, 2021.
Meeting closed at 21:12

Ben Garner

Secretary: L.D.M.D.L.

Phone: 519-719-7010

Email: secretary@ldmdl.ca